
Dave Barthelmy 

From: Chris Wright [wrightsr@ipa.net]

Sent: Tuesday, April 21, 2009 02:50 PM

To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com

Subject: Spanish Pyrite Update

04/21/2009

 

Welcome to Wrights Rock Shop 

I updated the Spanish Pyrite Gallery on 
4/21/09. The larger cubes and multiple 
clusters are becoming more scarce. 
 
Please mention that you are a member of 
Wrights Mineral News for your 10% discount. 
 
Chris 
UPDATE 
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